
June 2024 Principal Message

As we close another memorable year at Penhold Crossing Secondary, I'm filled with immense 
pride for the accomplishments we've achieved together. From victories on the athletic field and 
gymnasium to a strong leadership group that offered many unique opportunities for all students 
to terrific performances in music and the arts. Each success reflects our student’s dedication, 
talents, and contributes to the strength of our school community.

Our athletic teams have exemplified sportsmanship and teamwork, bringing home banners at 
both track and basketball. The Fine Arts Night showcased student creativity and skill, reminding 
us of the transformative power of the arts. Your contributions have made Penhold Crossing a 
place where excellence thrives and dreams take flight.

As well, our academics continue to improve year over year.  Our graduation rate has topped the 
provincial average and our grade 9 provincial achievement and grade 12 diploma results also 
improved.  We are very proud of the hard work our students put forward! We are still in the 
process of getting scholarships to our grade 12s but the Ford Family Scholarship provided 5 - 
$10000 scholarships to deserving graduates this year.  That is a phenomenal $50,000 and we 
are very thankful to the Ford family for supporting our students!

As we bid farewell to another year, I encourage you to carry forward the lessons learned and 
friendships forged. To our graduating class, know that your impact will be felt for years to come.

For returning students and families: Sept 3 is the first day back for students, supply lists and all 
kinds of info is on our website: www.penholdcrossing.ca

Congratulations on a fantastic year, I hope you all have a safe and fun summer!!

Clark Peters, Principal of Penhold Crossing Secondary School

http://www.penholdcrossing.ca/

